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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 2:49 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: CAC meeting

 

From: Nicole Lemerond <nlemerond@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 2:00 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: CAC meeting  
  
Dear Mayor -  

  

I am writing about the CAC meeting and sanitation study.  While I am in favor of the village picking up food scraps 

curbside and picking up recycling more than once every 2 weeks, I am not in favor of reducing trash pick-up or having to 

bring recycling to the curb.  My garbage cans are already overflowing with 2 weekly pickups.  It would be unsightly and 

expensive to have to put more cans outside my house.  In addition, it is very tough to take away a valuable service 

(picking up recycling at the house) that the residents are used to.  Many would forget to bring it down on the designated 

day and then throw away extra recycling due to lack of room. 

  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

  

Best, 

Nicole 

  


